BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS  
FROM:

CVI

DATE:

September 13, 2019
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on August 11, 2019 that the Directors want to communicate to you.
Balcony: A special board meeting will be held for homeowners and Structural Solutions to discuss updates to the balcony project.  The meeting will be Tuesday, September 17, 2019, 7:00 p.m. at the Pines 1 office, 10210 Prince Pl, T1.
Homeowner Emergency Contact Information:  In order for the association to contact you in case of an emergency on the property, it is very important that we have current contact information for all homeowners and tenants on file.  The on-site manager has found many phone numbers on file that are no longer a working number.  

This information can be sent to Gloria at pinesonecondominiums@verizon.net.  If you need the Emergency Contact Form contact the onsite office at 301 336-3850..  If for any reason an emergency arises after business hours the Management Company has a 24 hour answering service that can handle the call and get the information to the Manager on call so it can be addressed promptly. The Board and Management appreciates your cooperation on this matter. 

Leasing: Prince George’s County requires owners to be licensed in order to lease their homes; 

contact Prince George’s County licensing requirements.  If you are leasing your home, please 
forward a copy of the lease and a copy of your Prince George’s County Rental License to the on-
site office for the Association's records at pinesonecondominiums@verizon.net.  This is a 
requirement of your legal documents.  Please also be certain to notify CVI of a new address 
where correspondence may be directed if you do not reside in the home.  All residents should 
be provided with copies of the legal documents, i.e. rules and regulations.  If you don’t have a 
County Rental License, we encourage you to obtain one by calling: Housing Enforcement Section at 
(301) 883-6100.

Hearing Board: VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR THE HEARING BOARD!

What we’re looking for:

•
Homeowners who can listen to both sides objectively and render fair and consistent


decisions.

•
Homeowners must be in good standing to serve on the Hearing Board.

What does the Hearing Board do?

•
The Hearing Board listens to any hearings scheduled.  

•
Hearings are held for homeowners who are allegedly in violation of the association’s rules


and regulations.

•
It is the Hearing Board’s job to determine if a rule has been violated and what, if any,


penalties should be issued.

If you are interested, please contact the onsite office at 301 336-3850, M_F, 8:00 am-4:00 pm or via email at pinesonecondominiums@verizon.net.
Next Board Meeting: Tuesday, October 1, 2019, on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  

A copy is also available for your review at the office M-F, 8:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.

This information is available on the Pines One website: www.pines1.com
